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Apply online NOW on
ww.telford.gov.uk/admissions

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS:

15 January 2019

You must apply if your child was born between
1%t September 2014 — 315t August 2015.

You must apply even if your child is attending a nursery
or pre-school on a school site or you have a child
already attending the school.

Attending a nursery does not guarantee a school place.

If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the
closing date is 31°* October 2018 for all applications.

School places are allocated in line with oversubscription
criteria. |

See website for more information
www.telford.qov.uk/admissions or contact School
Admissions at admissions@telford.gov.uk

If you do not have access to a computer you can go to
your local library and use their computer facilities.




